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Rosenson, Valerie

From: Gloria Depina <gloriajdepina@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 3:20 PM
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: Fwd: Food Trucks
Attachments: Draft Food Truck Ordinance.pdf

 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: John Freeman <JFreeman@harborpt.com> 
Date: Thu, Apr 13, 2017 at 2:46 PM 
Subject: Food Trucks 
To: "Gloria DePina (gloriajdepina@gmail.com)" <gloriajdepina@gmail.com>, "Matthew Quinones 
(mquinones@spefct.org)" <mquinones@spefct.org> 
Cc: "terryadam@optonline.net" <terryadam@optonline.net> 
 

Hi Gloria and Matt – I hope all is well.  I am writing in connection with the proposed ordinance to regulate food 
trucks. I understand this matter is pending before your committee.  Representatives of Harbor Point attended 
your committee meeting last week to offer comment on this proposed ordinance.  We understand the need for 
the Downtown to regulate the food trucks and support most of the new ordinance with a couple exceptions as it 
relates to Harbor Point.  Please see the attached marked version of the draft ordinance, with proposed edits to 
pages 2 and 6. 

  

We support the food trucks at Harbor point.  This is a valuable amenity for our residents and businesses, 
offering options for dining and convenience.  We ask that your committee and the Board of Representatives 
consider and include the language we propose.  We believe it accomplishes the goals of the Downtown and 
supports Harbor Point. 

  

I have copied Terry Adams on this email.  I note that there is a food truck that has occupied on-street parking 
spaces on Atlantic street across from Woodland Avenue. I have heard this truck has created some issues in that 
area.  Our proposed language does not impact the city’s ability to enforce any regulations in that case.  

  

Please contact me if you have any comments or question on what we have proposed.  

  

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

  

John 
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John Freeman 
General Counsel 
Harbor Point Development 
1 Elmcroft Road ‐ Suite 500 
Stamford, CT 06902 
Tel: (203) 644 – 1585 
jfreeman@harborpt.com 
  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 
 
--  

Gloria  
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